
 Apple Valley Elementary School 
Public Comment Period Extended 

The Washington State 
Department of Ecology is 
extending the public comment 
period for the Interim Action 
Plan and SEPA Determination 
of Non-Significance at the 
Apple Valley Elementary 
School.   
 
The public comment period has 
been extended through April 30, 
2012.   
 

Extended Public Comment Period:   
  March 15, 2012 through April 30, 2012 

Site Address:  Apple Valley Elementary School 
  7 N 88th Avenue 
  Yakima, Washington 98908 
Technical Questions Contact:  
  Mark Dunbar, Site Manager   
  15 W Yakima Avenue, Ste 200 
  Yakima WA 98902 
  Telephone: (509) 454-7836 
  Email: Mark.Dunbar@ecy.wa.gov  
Website:  
https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=882 

If you need this document in a version for the visually impaired, call 509-454-7841. Persons with hearing loss, 
call 711 for Washington Relay Service. Persons with a speech disability, call 877-833-6341. Para asistencia 
en español, llamar 509-575-2490.  Publication Number: 12-09-005 
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